
 

 

 
 
 
 
         15th June 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE:  CAREERS PREPARATION 
 
As part of our on-going careers preparation for our year 9 students, we will be facilitating visits by professionals to 
discuss their own careers and work with the students on understanding their working roles. 
 
This Thursday (17th June) we will have two professionals visiting and the sessions will run from 11.20am to 2pm.   
 
The first visitor will be talking about working in mechanics and will be showing students some basic car care.  He will 
also talk about other job roles associated with the industry.   
 
The second visitor is a florist and will be giving a talk on her floristry business and will assist the students with some 
practical tasks. 
 
We have also recently forged a link with Ruxley Garden Centre and are planning our first visit there to meet some of 
the staff during this summer term. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Lauren Bakewell 
Careers Advisor 


